
I am in support of designating state highway 200 in North Dakota as ‘the North Dakota fallen peace 
officers memorial highway’.  

 

I cannot think of a better way to honor all the men and women who protect and serve the 
communities in North Dakota, especially those that paid the ultimate sacrifice 

 

Debbie Jacobs 

Kuna, Idaho 


